
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 23 May: SRC Fundraiser – Crazy Hair and Sock Day 

27-31 May: Wellbeing Week 

27-31 May: Reconciliation Week 

Minchinbury Mentions 

School Jackets 

It is getting colder and students need to be wearing their school jacket, or at the least, a dark green 

jacket. A number of students are turning up in brand named jackets and hoodies. Could you please 

remind your children that they need to wear their school uniform when they come to school. 

 

School Hats 

Every student in our school has been given a free Minchinbury Public School hat. Since we have come 

back to school from the school holidays, a number of different coloured hats have started appearing. All 

students were given a free hat so that they didn’t need to worry about finding another hat to wear. 

Please remind your children to bring their school hat to school. If your child has lost their hat then 

another one can be purchased from our school office or from Lowes Mt Druitt. 

 

Around the Grounds with Mrs Troy 

One of my absolute favourite things to do, is to engage with students and staff. So, throughout this term, I 

will be visiting classrooms to join in on the amazing learning taking place around the school. Over the last 

two weeks, I have been fortunate to visit the following classrooms: 5/6B, KL, 3G, KB and 5W. 

 

Students in 5/6B were engaged in an ‘explore’ task for mathematics, designing a pool that had to have a 

perimeter of 21.84m. 
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I was blown away by the use of technical vocabulary from students in 3G who were discussing authority of 

texts. 

  
KL students were working hard during literacy rotations, completing activities such as writing sentences 

about bugs, reading to Bunji and his friends and decoding words. 

    

 
Ms Wignell was leading writing conferences with 5W students while others were carrying out independent 

research on places around the world. 

   
 



 

Students in KB were working hard letter tracing and drawing, decoding and writing words and making 

letters out of playdough 

.   

  
 

Sporting Achievement 

Congratulations to Syed (Sami) Sami, Year 
4, who recently attended the NSW PSSA 
Diving Championships at Sydney Olympic 
Park Aquatic Centre, representing 
Minchinbury Public School and Sydney 
West. 
 
Syed (Sami) placed 1st in the 10 years boys 
event.  
This is such an incredible result.  
Well done, Syed (Sami)!  
 

 

Mrs Kristy Troy 

Principal 
Upcoming events for the next two weeks 

22 May: Lockdown Drill 

23 May: SRC Fundraiser – Crazy Hair and Sock Day 

27-31 May: Wellbeing Week 

27-31 May: Reconciliation Week 

 

 

An amazing member of our community 

donated $50 at the P&C Sausage Sizzle. 

This is why Minchinbury is such a great 

place to be. 



Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 

13 May 2024 Selected Students Zone cross country – postponed and new date 

14 May 2024 All Kindergarten Australian Early Development Census 

14 May 2024 All students Reconciliation Action Plan 

17 May 2024 Selected Students Synergy Dance Festival 

 

Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Thank you to our P&C for organising and running our annual Mother’s Day Stall. This is always an 

exciting day as students eagerly select some gifts to give to that special someone. 

All money raised by the P&C comes back to our students. The P&C uses this money to directly 

support the students of our school. 

  

Next P&C meeting: Thursday 13 June 2024 at 5.30pm in the library 

 

Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Bunji Recognition Awards 
The students below received Bunji Recognition Awards at the Monday morning assembly. 
These rewards are presented to students for performing well in an area of the curriculum. 

 

 

President:   Fiona Walker   Vice President: Nazli Goker 

Secretary:   Sonya Ramke   Treasurer: Laura O’Neill 

 

 

     P&C News 



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

PSSA – Week 2&3 
Our winter PSSA competition has started for 2024.  

Below are the scores from 10 May’s games. 

Soccer:   Played   Juniors  Washed out 

Soccer:   Played    Seniors  Washed out 

Girls Touch Footy:  Played   Purple team Washed out 

Girls Touch Footy:  Played   Green team  Washed out 

Boys Touch Footy:  Played   Purple team Washed out 

Boys Touch Footy:  Played   Green team  Washed out 

Netball:   Played   Juniors won  Washed out 

Netball:   Played   Seniors won  Washed out 

 

 

Below are the scores from 17 May’s games. 

Soccer:   Played   Juniors  Washed out 

Soccer:   Played    Seniors  Washed out 

Girls Touch Footy:  Played   Purple team Washed out 

Girls Touch Footy:  Played   Green team  Washed out 

Boys Touch Footy:  Played   Purple team Washed out 

Boys Touch Footy:  Played   Green team  Washed out 

Netball:   Played   Juniors won  Washed out 

Netball:   Played   Seniors won  Washed out 

 

  



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Reading Club 
Congratulations to the students below who are making progress in the MPS Reading Club. 

 
 

 



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Reading Club 

 

 



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 

Merit Awards 
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Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) focus 

This fortnight’s PBL focus is: 

Following teacher instructions immediately 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  







  


